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WANTED FOR GRAND THEFT 

 

 
 
On Tuesday, August 11, 2009, at 05:26 p.m., the above listed suspect (NFD) 
was captured on video surveillance stealing a golf bag containing expensive golf 
gear from The Lakes at El Segundo golf course located at 400 S. Sepulveda 
Blvd. The suspect is believed to be driving a two-tone colored, early 2000 model 
Mitsubishi Montero, which is similar to the one pictured above. There is a spare 
tire attached to the rear of the SUV.  
 
If you have any information regarding this suspect, please call Detective Hugo 
Perez at (310) 524-2216.  Refer to case #09-3272. 
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